
MULLUMBIMBY HIGH SCHOOL 

WHAT’S ON?      

Ph. 6684 2600           Term 1 | Week 8| Monday 18 March 2019 

OUR VISION 

Mullumbimby High School supports all students to fulfil their potential and become successful, confident, creative members of 

our diverse community and the wider world. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tue 19 March 
Vaccinations Yr 7 HPV+Boostrix 
NC Netball and NC Rubgy 

Thu 21 March 
Year 7 Team Building Day 

Fri 22 March 
4th payment Snow trip due 
Rugby League trials 

Tues 26 March 
CHS Senior Soccer 

Fri 29 March 
Waves and Water photography 

1-12 April 
Indonesian Exchange 

Tue 2 April  
Parent Teacher Night @ 3.30pm 
 

Friday 5 April 
Italian Exchange begins 

Mon 8 April 
Yr12 Hospitality Work Placement 

Wed 10 April 
Byron Film Festival 

Fri 12 April 
Last day of Term 1 

CREATING OPPORTUNITIES, ACHIEVING SUCCESS                               www.mullumbimb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

International Pi Day 
Congratulations to Year 9 student 
Tiani Hogan who was able to recite 
65 decimal places of Pi. Second 
place went to Year 7 Brigette    
Bishop for her impressive attempt 
of close to 50.  A Happy Pi Day for 
everyone. 

On Friday, 8th March, Jordan Steel and Kal Pritchard (both in Year 11) attended the 

Council launch of a new campaign called Talking Future Tourism. The aim of this   

campaign is to get the community talking about the challenges and issues Tourism 

brings to the Byron Shire community, as well as the positive points like jobs and     

economic growth.  

The discussion was hosted by Tania Crosbie, Council’s Economy and Sustainability 

Coordinator. 

The students were engaged in a discussion about the campaign and what it’s all about 

and were then asked to join a discussion on one aspect of tourism and their            

experiences. 

At the conclusion of the campaign, Council will review all of the opinions and input 

from the community and this will guide the development of their next long-term 10 

year tourism management plan, now called a Sustainable Visitation Strategy. 

On Tuesday night we will be hosting the P&C network meeting at the high school. This 

meeting brings together P&C representatives from all our feeder  primary  schools to 

discuss common issues, share ideas and plan for the future.  ABSENT, LATE OR EARLY LEAVE 
 
If your child is absent from school, let us know 
they are safe.  

Coming in late? School starts at 8.50am, for all 
students including senior students. If students 
arrive after that time and miss CARE (roll call), 
please call the school to explain why they are 
late or provide a note.  

Leaving early? Only valid reasons approved by 
the Principal will be  authorised. A note or a 
phone call should be at Students Service before 
9am and a leave pass will be processed.  

Messages to students Only URGENT messages 
will be passed on to students. Please call   
before 2pm.  

http://www.mullumbimb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au


A reminder to our school community that the NSW 

Department of Education and Training requires that 

parents arrange holidays DURING school vacations.  

If your family holiday is during school time, you will 

need to inform the School Principal in advance and 

submit a permission to leave from the school.  

An application for leave should be provided at least 

two weeks prior to departure. Ask our office for an 

“Application for Leave” BEFORE the holiday.  

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 


